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March CSS Meeting 
 

 

Hello All, 

 

As most of you should be aware we will be having our Spring Chief Shop Steward meeting next 

month on March 9th & 10th at the Edmonton & District Labour Council. 10425 Princess 

Elizabeth Ave NW #101 Edmonton. 

 

I am sending this out to all stewards to insure that we get as many Chief Shop stewards to attend. 

Please follow up with your Chief Stewards and make sure every location is properly represented 

at the meeting. We ask that all Chief shop stewards please attend or have an alternate attend if 

not available. 

 

Guests for Thursday afternoon will include Ronald Fontaine. 

 

We have booked a block of rooms for those requiring accommodations at the Staybridge Suites, 

16929 109th Avenue North West, Edmonton. Make Note of the change and please phone the 

hotel (1 780 484 6223) and book your rooms under booking code “IAMAW99” prior to Feb 

28th/2017 or the rooms will be released to the public. 

 

The current per diem for working on scheduled days off for those that are not on shift on these 

dates is in place.  

 

We also ask that carpooling and anything we can do to limit our expenses in these times would 

be greatly appreciated. Travel time will be paid if on shift, but we would expect that travel would 

be for a partial day for those actual hours needed on March 8th and travel home will be on Friday 

afternoon after the meeting. We appreciate all your efforts in reducing costs at this time. 

If anyone has any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me, 

 

Mark Meldrum 

President  

IAMAW LL99 

403 330 8618 

mmeldrum@iamaw99.ca 


